
 

  

 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 6th December 2019 

Classroom News 

This week in class we have been visited by one of Santa’s special 
elves who brought a book for us to read. We enjoyed reading the Jolly 

Christmas Postman and have even been writing our own Christmas 
cards and letters and posting them in our postbox in the class.  

We have continued to talk about Christmas in our RE lessons and this 
week we have been talking about how it sometimes seems to take a 
long time for Christmas to come. We learnt about some people in the 

Bible who had to wait a very long time for Jesus to be born and 
thought about how they would feel. We also have been busy making 

artwork to go on our Nativity scene display in school.  

In Maths we have been looking at the position of items and have been 
working hard on learning the words on, under, next to, above, behind 
and in front. Why don’t you ask us to tell you where something is at 

home?  

IMPORTANT – If you have bought your own costume for 
the Christmas production please can you send this in to 

school named and in a named bag by Friday 13th 
December.  

Please let us know if you wish to use one of our 
costumes in school. 

 

Important Dates 

Friday 13th December – Christmas 
Party 

Tuesday 17th December- KS1 
Christmas Production 2pm and 6pm 

Thursday 19th December- Pantomime 
at Blackpool 

Friday 20th December- FINISH for 
Christmas at 2pm 

Tuesday 7th January- RETURN TO 
SCHOOL 

 

Water Bottles 

We have had a few damp bags this week 
from water bottle lids not being on 

properly and leaking. Please can your 
child carry their water bottle into school 

each morning so that this does not 
happen again. Many thanks 

Curriculum Award – Grace for trying really hard to learn all her sounds and practicing at home 
all the time  

Christian Value Certificate for Truthfulness – Wiktoria for always being honest and telling the 
truth when asked 

OPEN DOOR 

It is not always possible to discuss your child’s attitude to work and performance in class at the end of a day. Open Door is 
an opportunity for you to look at our classroom and also ask any questions. This is each Wednesday at 3.30-3.50pm 

 

 


